
I am registering this submission to the TGA about the proposed changes to the regulations regarding
Homeopathic medecine and drugs.
Homeopathy is recognised by the World Health Organization (WHO) as the most popular and 
widely used complementary medicine worldwide. Entire communities depend on it for healthcare 
and the prevention of epidemic disease. That being so, why would the TGA consider restricting the 
access of Australians to it?
Why does the TGA draw from a report (NHMRC report) being investigated for complaints of 
serious irregularities (conflicts of interest, bias and absence of fairness etc.) while ignoring other 
report (Swiss report) which conclude that “There is sufficient evidence for the preclinical 
effectiveness in the clinical efficacy of homeopathy and for its safety and economy compared with 
conventional treatment.”

My family having directly received beneficial homeopathic treatment, I personally knows of the 
benefits.

Please keep homeopathy regulated the way it is.

Regards,




